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Rhoades, Glenn

From: Hussain Malik

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2004 2:52 PM

To: Glenn.Rhoades@CI.Austin.TX.US

Cc: jhhj1413@aol.com; McHone@quik.com

Subject: House of Tutors

Glenn,

Re:File # C14-03-0049, City CounciJ Hearing of I/29/04

As mentioned on the phone I would like to request postponement for six to seven weeks, of the City
council Hearing scheduled on 1/29/04.
This will allow us the opportunity to meet and answer questions and resolve the concerns of our
neighbors.
I apologize for any inconvenience caused due to postponement.

Best regards,

Hussain Malik. President/CEO
House of Tutors inc.

Eet.bink.youiLbusiness approach fprjhc.ncw_y_car with the.helpful.ti.psjiere..
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